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October 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends of the Foundation, 

 

For the past 27 years, the Port Edwards Education Foundation (PEEF) has been 

providing money to enhance creative and diverse educational experiences for Port 

Edwards students. To date, the Foundation has provided grants totaling $321,316 

for this purpose. This year, because of the generous support from our donors and 

the Golf Scramble, the Foundation has been able to award funds for the following 

five grants: 

• Creative Life-Writing Project/Collaborative Children’s Book 

• Woodcarving Wonders 

• Yoga/Recovery Package 

• Beginning to Intermediate Strings 

• Ironworker Machine and Tooling 

It is through our fundraising campaign each fall and the Golf Scramble each 

summer that we are able to provide these grants. The Foundation is deeply 

appreciative of the time and effort put in by staff to write the grant proposals that 

provide so many wonderful enrichment activities for Port students. We are equally 

appreciative of you, our donors, whose generosity helps fund these grants. 

We thank you for your past contributions 

and hope you will continue to support us 

this year and in the future. With your help, 

we promise to continue our efforts to 

provide enhanced learning experiences for 

the students of the Port Edwards School 

District. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Corey Searles, 

PEEF President 
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